
 

 

 

Please stay healthy and safe this school year!!!   St.Bruno, Pray for us! 

 

 

       ​Principal’s Newsletter 
 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

Tax Credit Scholarships: 

Get ready to apply for Tax Credit Scholarships from         
Big Shoulders and Empower Illinois online in       
January 2021. Scholarships are awarded on a       
first-come, first-served basis and completion of the       
applications require household and income data. 
 
The Empower Illinois website will begin taking       
applications on Wednesday, January 13​th at 6:30       
PM​. This will be a two-step process. The first step is           
an online form with your name and contact        
information, your child’s name and school      
completed on Wednesday, January 13​th at 6:30 ​PM.        
Afterwards, families will be emailed a unique link to         
complete the formal application.  

The Big Shoulders website will begin taking       
applications on Tuesday, January 12​th​ at 8:00 ​AM​.  
 

 
 

Volunteer Opportunity: 
Need service hours? Deacon Ed Sajdak needs       
help decorating the church for Christmas on       
Tuesday, December 15​th ​at 7 ​PM​. Please contact        
the School Office, if you are interested in being of          
help.  
 

Taco Dinners: 

Orders for taco dinners can be made from now until          
Friday, December 11​th​. Taco dinners cost $10       
each. For ​$10.00 you will get an individual meal of          
3 tacos with rice and beans. Meat choices are         
steak or chicken 
 

Taco dinners can be picked up on December 16​th at          
dismissal time. Do not miss out; the taco dinners         
are from ​Los Azares and half of the money from the           
taco dinner sales goes back to St. Bruno! 

Calendar: 
12/11​ - Birthday Dress Down/Spirit Wear Day 

-Deadline for ordering taco dinners 
12/16​ - ​Los Azares​ Taco Dinner Pick-up at dismissal 
12/21 - 12/31​ - Christmas Break 
12/25​ - Christmas Day 
01/01​ - New Year’s Day 
01/04 - 01/18​ - School resumes w/ e-Learning 
01/05 - ​Early Dismissal 1:00 ​PM 
01/15 - ​No School: PD day 
01/18​ - Martin Luther King Day--No School 
01/19​ - In-class learning resumes. 
 

 

Money Tree: 

Money does not grow on trees, or does it? We are           
raffling off a Christmas Money Tree. The tree has a          
value of $300. You can buy a raffle ticket for $5 at            
either the School Office or our GiveCentral link:        
https://www.givecentral.org/location/386/event/28813 
 

Chicago COVID-19 Travel Order: 

Any child traveling from an orange-colored state on        
the map must obtain a negative COVID-19 test result         
no more than 72 hours prior to arrival in Chicago or           
quarantine for a 14-day period upon return. 
 
Any child traveling from a red-colored state on the         
map must quarantine for a 14-day period upon their         
return.  
 
Your child(ren) will receive e-learning for the period of         
quarantine. 

 
 

Queen of Hearts: 
Yesterday #4 was drawn revealing the Queen of        
Hearts bringing an end to the 2​nd run of the raffle.           
The jackpot to be split was $10,040. 

 

 

St. Bruno Trailblazers... 
They don’t follow;  they lead. 

https://www.givecentral.org/location/386/event/28813

